ichiyama1 - Tate

From: Cynthia Nyross

Sent: Sunday, February 10, 2013 6:28 PM
To: TRNtestimony '

Subject: HB 1189 SUPPORT

Not sure if you received this testimony from Dr. Pinckney. -
if not, please add it to the testimony record.

Mahalo,
CN

LATE

From: Neal Pinckney [mailto:neal.pinckney@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 09, 2013 10:42 AM
Subject: Support- House Bill 1189

Aloha Tom,

Thanks for introducing the bill (HB 1189).

If passed (and actually enforced) it would go a very long way in reducing
nuisance noise, especially in Waikiki on Sundays, and making this place more

restful and pleasant.

With a severe hearing loss and with double-glazed windows and heavy drapes,
it amazes me that the motorcycies on Ala Moana Boulevard not only prevent

my from sleeping, but prevent me from hearing the TV for hours.

Though I won't be able to support the bill in person, you have my full support

in getting this bill into law.

Your efforts are most sincerely appreciated.

Dr. Neal Pinckney
1650 Ala Moana Bivd.
Honolulu, HI 96815-1411







icﬂyameﬂ - Tate

From: mailinglist@capitol hawaii.gov

Sent: Sunday, February 10, 2013 9:19 PM

To: TRNtestimony

Cc: Karibenes@gmail.com

Subject: *Qubmitted testimony for HB1189 on Feb 11, 2013 10:00AM

r 1]‘
HB1189 ]‘1‘ "‘

Submitted on: 2/10/2013
Testimony for TRN on Feb 11, 2013 10:00AM in Conference Room 309

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
| Kari Benes L Individual | Support || No |
Comments:

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing , improperly identified, or
directed to the incofrect office, may not be posted online or disiributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing. _

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov







TO: Members of the Committee on Transportation
FROM: Natalie Iwasa, aka Bike Mom

Honoluly, HI 96825

808-395-3233

HEARING: 10 a.m. Monday, February 11, 2013

SUBJECT:  HB 1189 Clarifies Exhaust System Modifications - SUPPORT

Aloha Chair and Committee Members,

LATE

Thank you for allowing me to provide testimony on HB 1189, which clarifies the law
with respect to amplification or other modification of exhaust systems on

motorcycles and mopeds.

Often while riding my bike on Kalanianaole Hwy. on the weekends, packs of
motorcycles pass by and rev their engines. They are extremely loud. 1 therefore

support this bill.

Please vote “yes” and pass this bill.







